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The Pines Enduro will not take place in 2021.

With COVID border restrictions and lockdowns in place across Australia, we have made the
call to cancel the 2021 Pines Enduro.

The Pines Enduro Committee are disappointed to announce the cancellation as a lot of time
and resources have gone into the event.

Competitors have been notified and provided with a 100% refund. Suppliers and contractors
will be contacted in due course to work through cancellations.

We are highly disappointed that we can’t run an event this year, but we will look towards a
bigger and better 2022.




